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DATE: October 25, 2011 
 
TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Vetoed File Returned 
 
 
The County Executive has returned to my office the following file: 

 
File No. RES 11-551 – A Resolution providing for an advisory referendum on the plan by the 
Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District to pay approximately $41.1 million to the City of 
Franklin for the costs related to building the Ryan Creek Interceptor project. 

 
This resolution was adopted by a vote of 10 ayes - 9 noes at your meeting of September 29, 
2011. 
 
He has vetoed this resolution and attached is a copy of his veto messages wherein he states his 
objection. 
 
This matter is now before your honorable body. 
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